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ITEM IDENTIFICATION:  
Faculty of Medicine proposal for an one-time curriculum accommodation within the Medical 
Sciences BSc program for the students admitted to the program in September, 2002, and 
expected to graduate in 2005. 
 
JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 
The Committee has the authority to approve changes to academic regulations and other matters 
affecting divisional calendars. 
 
PREVIOUS ACTION TAKEN: 
The Council of the Faculty of Medicine approved this proposal at its Council meeting on 
May 31, 2004. 
 
HIGHLIGHTS: 
The proposed curriculum accommodation will address concerns that the registrants into the 
joint University of Toronto-Michener Institute Radiation Sciences programs in September 
2002 were not adequately advised of changes to the curriculum. The proposal shortens the 
curriculum requirements for the Class of 2005 (graduation year) on a one-time basis to 
address the groups concerns that they entered the above program with a misunderstanding of 
program completion dates. The accommodation will apply to all students in the Medical 
Radiation Sciences programs who were admitted in September, 2002, and who are expected 
to graduate in 2005. The shortened curriculum would apply to this cohort of students only 
and includes the entire class without exception, unless the revised requirements for 
completion are not fulfilled. 
 
FINANCIAL AND/OR PLANNING IMPLICATIONS: 
There are no new/additional financial resources required to implement the curriculum accommodation. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Committee on Academic Policy and Programs approve the 
following motion: 
 
THAT the one-time curriculum accommodation be implemented within the Medical Sciences 
BSc program for the students admitted to the program in September, 2002, and expected to 
graduate in 2005. 








